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Oregonians already pay one of the highest taxes in this country.  It is time that the 

OR government act like any other citizen in this state and make spending choices 

based on what it can afford and not by continuing to pull additional tax dollars out of 

people's pockets. 

I am fully opposed to this measure.  It should not even get to the full floor. 


